
 

 
 
Unit 112 - 32868 Ventura Avenue Abbotsford, BC V2S 6J3         Phone 604-853-7399   Fax 604-853-7336 
        
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,   
  
I am writing to you on behalf of The Center for Epilepsy and Seizure Education in British 
Columbia to reach out to you for a donation for our Pub Night fundraiser. 
  
We are a non-profit organization that provides outreach, client support, and epilepsy 
awareness not only in this community but province wide. Did you know that 1 in 100 people 
are affected by epilepsy?   
 
We strive to provide the highest quality programs to benefit individuals who live with or are 
affected by epilepsy. In addition, we also deliver education programs and workshops that 
provide information to the public, government and community agencies, schools, and 
medical professionals about epilepsy.   
  
We would like to invite you to partner with us by donating an item or package for our silent 
auction at our fundraising pub night in June.  
  
We appreciate any assistance you can offer, and we thank you in advance for your support.  
  
If you have any questions about our organization or the services we provide, please do not 
hesitate to phone our office at 604-853-7399 or contact me at executivedirector@esebc.ca.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Executive Director 
The Center for Epilepsy & Seizure Education in BC 
Charitable Registration Number: 868401746 RR0001 
 
 

Proud member of the Canadian Epilepsy Alliance 
“A cure may be found tomorrow but someone needs your help today” 

 
 
 


